
 

 

 
23rd March 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Maths Curriculum  
 
We are currently finalising our curriculum and staffing plans for next year.  We have seen a significant rise in the 
number of Year 6 students taking up places at QEGS for September and this means we will be adding a teaching 
group to Year 7.  
 
We are also seeing a rise in applications for Years 8-10 and we want to ensure that our provision for the older year 
groups remains fit for purpose with the right group sizes and number of classes.  
 
Equally, we are aware that sometimes, parents look at other vocational routes and options with other providers.  If 
you are considering or indeed have made the decision for your child to join another school in September, we would 
love to know so that we can arrange a call to support you with the transfer and transition process.  Please contact 
the head of year for your year group via email or phone.  
 
Head of Year 8 - wilband@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
Head of Year 9 - clamp@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
Head of Year 10 - catonh@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Miss B Clamp 
Teacher of Mathematics - Acting Year 9 Progress Leader 
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